
 

 
 
 
 
 
Ref: 64569             Athens, 10 June 2019 
 
To: Chamber of Architects of Turkey 
Department of Istanbul 
mimarist@mimarist.org 
 
 
 
Subject: Support to colleague Mucella Yapici 
 
 
 
Dear colleagues,  
 
Protection of public spaces is an obligation for all of us. We express our support to those who are 
being tried for the mobilizations for the protection of Gaizi Park and in particular to colleague 
Mucella Yapici, Secretary of the Commitee Enviormental Impact Assessment. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 

 
 
 
Dimitris Xynomilakis 
SADAS – PEA President 
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